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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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August 24, 2016 

REVISED NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT HEARINGS  

(Set for Tuesday, September 20, 2016, at 12 p.m. (noon) – Spokane Valley; and 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016, at 6 p.m.– Spokane) 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista 

Utilities, Dockets UE-160228 and UG-160229 (Consolidated) 

TO ALL PARTIES AND INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On August 3, 2016, the Commission issued a Notice of Public Comment Hearing, setting public 

comment hearings for September 20 and 21, 2016 in Spokane and Spokane Valley, respectively. 

The Commission now revises the date of the hearing in Spokane Valley. Both hearings will be 

held on Tuesday, September 20, 2016.  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That a public hearing in this matter will be held on 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016, from 12 p.m. (noon) to 1:30 p.m., in the Spokane Valley City 

Council Chamber, 11707 E. Sprague Avenue, Suite 106, Spokane Valley, Washington. The 

Commission will begin taking comments from members of the public at 12 p.m. (noon), ending 

no later than 1:30 p.m. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN That another public hearing in this matter will be held on 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., in the Spokane City Council 

Chamber, 808 W. Spokane Falls Boulevard, Spokane, Washington. The Commission will 

begin taking comments from members of the public at 6 p.m., ending no later than 7:30 p.m. 

DENNIS J. MOSS 

Senior Review Judge 


